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MEMORANDUM
[bookmark: _Int_Mg59Qhhw]TO:		MCHCCN Members
[bookmark: _Int_IIoJhJOV]FROM:		Miranda Paggeot, Continuum Coordinator
[bookmark: _Int_e5WHtY0v]DATE:		08/08/2023
[bookmark: _Int_5zMHYAev]RE:		Update on the HUD NOFA Process

The MCHCCN Steering Committee approved a motion on September 7, 2023, to accept the Review Committee’s recommendation on the reallocation of the Consolidated Veterans PSH Program being operated by Community enCompass. The amount of funding for this program is $59,598. Since the Continuum of Care is reallocating the Consolidated Veterans PSH Program we are encouraging applicants to apply for the Veterans PSH Program in the 2023 HUD NOFA. 

The Muskegon County Homeless Continuum of Care Network’s ARD (Annual Renewal Demand) amount is $642,612.00.  CoC Bonus has been awarded in the amount of $57,204 and DV bonus in the amount of $ 81,720.00. Below is a list of funding that is listed on the Grant Inventory Worksheet: 

1. HealthWest			Supportive Housing III				$30,434
2. Every Woman’s Place		HMIS						$62,000
3. HealthWest			Supportive Housing I				$151,193
4. HealthWest			Supportive Housing II				$24,294
5. HealthWest			Supportive Housing IV				$31,027
6. Every Woman’s Place		Permanent Supportive Housing			$200,124
7. Every Woman’s Place 		PSH Reallocated 2022				$39,471
8. Every Woman’s Place 		PSH 2018					$11,916
9. Every Woman’s Place 		PSH 2022					$32,555

In addition, there is an increase in permanent housing bonus ($14,615) of the CoC’s Final Preliminary Pro-Rata Need that was posted on July 31, 2023. The funding must be used to exclusively serve chronically homeless individuals or families or rapid rehousing projects that will serve individuals, including unaccompanied youth, families coming directly from the emergency shelters or persons fleeing domestic violence or other persons who qualify under the definition of homelessness. 

Applications for funding must be submitted to the CoC Coordinator by 3:00pm on August 30, 2023.  Applications can be dropped off at United Way of the Lakeshore, 31 E. Clay Ave Muskegon MI 49442 or emailed to miranda@unitedwaylakeshore.org. The Review Committee will meet to review and rank the projects on August 31st at 10:00 am. The applicants will be notified by August 31, 2023, as to whether their projects will be submitted to HUD through the Collaborative Application Process. If a project is rejected, there is an opportunity for appeal, and a solo application can be submitted. 

If the project is accepted by the CoC for submission to HUD, the project application must be uploaded by 5:00pm on September 21, 2023, in e-snaps. This will allow sufficient time for the Collaborative Applicant to complete the application and meet the deadline. 
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